
                                                                                                                                                                                       
 

 

Aberford 

Achievements 
Stars of the Week 

Lyra 
Chester 
Amelia 
Rowan 
Mikey 
Violet 
Erin 

Christian Values Award 
Class 2 
Kayden 
Evora 

Reading Prize 
 

Housepoints 
 

 This week Running 
total 

Becca 89 42 

Lotherton 76 41 

Parlington 97 37 

Hazlewood 90 32 

 

 

 

Aberford CE Primary 

Messages from the Office 
 

Unfortunately, there will be no 

afterschool clubs next week, we 

will be hopefully starting them 

again W/C 31st January.  Thank you 

all for your support with testing 

over the last we, please can we ask 

that you continue to test daily and 

let the office know of any positive 

case.  Thank you   

 

 

21st January 2022 
 

Dates: 
 February half term: Monday 

21st February – Friday 25th 

February  
  

Message from Mrs Crossley 

 

What a funny old week it has 

been! After seeing one or two 

covid cases each week only for 

most of his academic year, we 

suddenly hit around 25% of the 

school in one go! Listening to 

other schools, we are not alone 

and several others have seen a 

similar surge this week.  

Hopefully, it will start to subside as 

quickly as it arrived and we can get 

back to business as usual as soon 

as possible. We will remain in 

bubbles all of next week and aim 

to go back to ‘normal’ the week 

after – commencing Monday 31st 

January.  

I need to say a massive thank you 

to all the staff who have been in 

school this week. They’ve really 

pulled together to keep the school 

open and keep things going.  

Thank you so much. You are all 

superstars! 

 
 

Weekly Newsletter 

Covid isolation 

If you have been off isolating 

this week, don’t forget that in 

order to return to school earlier 

than day 10, you need 2 

consecutive days of negative 

tests, no earlier than day 5 and 

6. If negative for the second 

time on day 6, you can return to 

school that day.  
 

Moving On 
Mr Thomas will be leaving 

Aberford Primary on Wednesday 

9th February. We are all really sad 

to see him go but are really excited 

for him as he starts his new 

challenge. He has secured a full 

time job at Kings Camp, where he 

has worked during school holidays 

for several years and has plans to 

work and teach abroad as soon as 

he is able.  

Mr Thomas has been an integral 

member of our team for several 

years, especially during these last 

few years of disruption and will 

leave children and staff with warm 

and fond memories.  

 


